
English 
 
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 
days a week this term and your child will continue 
to develop their understanding of sounds through 
listening activities.  
 
This half term we are reading The Pirates on the 
Bus by Peter Millet. Then we will be reading Cars 
Cars by Donna David. We will explore each text 
through a mixture of paper based and sensory 
activities. 
Please see our reading newsletter for information 
about our Author of the Month.  

Maths 
 
In Maths this half term we will continue to focus 
on the fundamental skills of number and 
subtraction.  
 

Science 
 
In Science we will be learning about animals, 
thinking about things that they have in common 
and things that are different. We will begin to 
group animals by body type and learn vocabulary 
relating to animal body parts.   
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 RE and PSHE 

 
In RE we will be thinking special objects and why 
they are important to us. 
In PSHE we will be learning about trusted adults 
and who will keep us safe. 

Art and Design 
 
This term we are learning about and will make our 
own textile puppets. We’ll explore different types 
of puppets used in the past, especially Punch and 
Judy puppet shows. We’ll practise joining 
materials using PVA glue to create our own 
puppets. PE 

 
Our PE this term is ‘Dance’. 

Music 
 
Each Friday we will be working with Del from 
Dudley Performing Arts.   

Engagement 
 
This term we will be visiting the local library to 
exchange our books. 
 
Visits into the community continue across the 
term.  

Computing 
 
This term we are learning about how to 
programme a robot to do different things. We will 
learn to use the Beebots.  
 
 
 



 


